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June 17, 2024 

To whom it may concern, 

I recently had the opportunity to work with Schooley Mitchell of Noblesville to reduce my credit card 
expenses. The possibility of increasing our bottom line with little to no effort was appealing. 
The team analyzed our credit card invoices to determine whether savings opportunities could be 
identified. The process was simple and it easy. We provided them with invoices and contracts and, 
from there, Schooley Mitchell did all the work. 
When the project team presented their value report I was pleased to learn that they identified 
opportunities that ranged from 29%-60% in annual savings in credit card merchant fees. I signed off on 
the opportunity that was best for my practice and Schooley Mitchell took care of the rest. 
Overall, my experience with Schooley Mitchell was excellent, and I highly recommend any business or 
organization to take advantage of their services. They are very professional and passionate about the 
work they do. 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan Titus, DDS 
Owner, Titus Dentistry 

705 Norfleet Drive W, Middletown, IN 47356 

O:765-354-4796 middletown@titusdentistry.com 
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